
Minutes of Workshop Meeting 
 

The Board of Trustees 
Bastrop Independent School District 

 

 

 

A Workshop Meeting of the Board of Trustees of Bastrop Independent School District was held 

on November 29, 2016, beginning at 5:30 PM in the Bastrop ISD Service Center, 906 Farm 

Street, Bastrop, Texas 78602. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  OTHERS PRESENT: 

James Allen, President  Steve Murray, Superintendent 

Ashley Mutschink, Vice-President Barry Edwards, Deputy Superintendent for Administrative Services 

Molly McClure, Secretary   Dr. Kristi Lee, Ex. Director of Communications/Comm. Svcs. 

Kellye Seekatz   Penne’ Liefer, Chief Academic Officer - Elementary 

Matthew Mix    Dr. Jason Hewitt, Chief Academic Officer - Secondary 

Billy Moore     Jeffrey Yarbrough, Chief of Police/Director of Operations 

     Nancy Barrientos, Adm. Asst. to Superintendent 

      

MEMBERS ABSENT:    

Glenn Peterson     

 

 

1. Meeting Called to Order 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 5:31 p.m.  

 

 

2. Discussion Regarding Bond Election and Tax Ratification Election 

Board members reviewed a summary of election results from the TRE and bond 

election held on November 8, 2016. President Allen applauded Mr. Murray and his 

team for their efforts and for getting out and giving all of the great presentations. The 

board and the Superintendent discussed options going forward. They agreed to 

continue the conversation at the December board meeting.  

 

3. Superintendent Priorities and Goal Setting 

Mr. Murray and the Board reviewed district priorities and goals. Mr. Murray stated 

that the team would be reviewing the Strategic Design goals and objectives on a 

yearly basis.  

 

Mr. Murray reported that the district was pleased with the response rate from the 

recent employee survey and meetings will be held with campus administrators on 

individual campus results. He added that the district invited BFT and other teacher 

organization groups to participate in the survey with the district but they declined.   

 

 

 



The Board talked to Mr. Murray and his Administrative Council about strengths and 

challenges facing the district and said that they are here to support the administration. 

 

4. Adjournment 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________  _______________________________ 

Board Secretary     Board President 


